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It is our Crackley Christmas Fair this Saturday – don’t forget to come along, there will be 

stalls, games, people to see, things to do, christmas goodies to eat and drink and of course, 

we will be facepainting, doing your nails and sorting your glitter tattoos!   

 
 

 
Joke of the week… 

Why does Father Christmas have three gardens at 
the North Pole? 

So that he can hoe, hoe, hoe!!! 

Nursery dates: 
Term time finish Tuesday 18th December 

All year round finish Friday 21st December 

All year round back 3rd January 

Term time back 7th January 

Nursery Nativity - ‘A King is Born’ 

Next Tuesday – 4th December 9.30am 

All children MUST be in Nursery for 8.45 

 

A special plea to all… 

Please DO NOT approach your child on stage 

at the end of the performance. 

There will be an opportunity to take photos, but 

please help us by sitting back down and waiting 

for us to leave.  Come to the main Nursery door 

to collect you child, we will bring them out to 

you.  Thank you very much x 
 

Nursery Trip – Friday 7th December 
 

 
Please make sure you are in nursery 

by 8.45am so that we can be ready 

for the coach – sorry, we will not be 

able to wait…!!  

 

Little Crackers Nursery · Crackley Hall · St Joseph’s Park · Kenilworth · CV8 2FT 
Telephone: 01926 514444 · Fax: 01926 514455 · e-mail: littlecrackers@crackleyhall.co.uk 

www.crackleyhall.co.uk 
 

Registered Charity Number 1087124                            Company limited by guarantee Number 4177718 

 

   
You can email Mrs Bird clarebird@crackleyhall.co.uk  

or ring the nursery direct 01926 514456 

mailto:clarebird@crackleyhall.co.uk

